The Executive Council of the Friends of the Tipton County Public Libréry met at the Tipton
County Library at Dyersburg State Community College-Jimmy Naifeh Campus on Thursday, the
15" of November 2017 at 7:00 P.M. with the following individuals present namely Carrie D.
Gross, Gary Steven Onorati, Sherri P. Onorati, Sharon Timbs and David A. Gwinn.

The Minutes of the October meeting were read. Sherri Onorati made a motion to approve the
Minutes. Motion seconded by Carrie Gross. Motion passed.

Gary S. Onorati presented the Financial Report.

It was decided that we would not participate in the Christmas Parade this year since the
authorities changed the traditional date of the parade.

In lieu of a December meeting, Sharon Rose Timbs has invited the Friends of the Tipton
County Public library to her home in Brighton for a Christmas party/dinner and games.

Talked about the backpacks.

There being no other business, the meeting adjourned at 7:35 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

David A. Gwinn
Secretary
Friends of the Tipton County Public Library



